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PRESS RELEASE  

 

 

Southern’s ‘Black and White Affair’ cancelled 
Event was set for Bayou Classic weekend 

 

BATON ROUGE - Southern University’s Master’s of Business Administration program has cancelled the 2
nd

 

Annual “Black and White Affair.”  

The event was scheduled for 7 p.m., Friday, Nov. 27, in the Harrah’s Casino-Masquerade Ultra Lounge in New 

Orleans. 

Refunds will be provided to individuals who have purchased tickets. 

To request a refund, contact Southern’s MBA program at 225-771-5640 ext. 224 as soon as possible. 
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